KS1 Hollinswood Hub
Newsletter 20.06.25

Hello and welcome to yet another fun packed week, at the Hub!
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e This week we have been working hard in all areas of our learning! Well Done, Guys!
Mr Gumpys Motor Car . . . . . ,
In literacy, the children have enjoyed reading a new story called ‘Mr. Gumpy’s Motor
John Burningham

Car. They then used toy cars and diﬁerent animals to role-play the story and

discussed why they thought Mr. Gumpy’s car got stuck in the mud, but more importantly,
~ how the children and animals helped to get Mr. Gumpy’s car moving again.

- In Topic, the children re-read the story and thought carefully about why Mr. Gumpy’s
" car got stuck. As a result of this, we decided to carry out an experiment, to find out how
to change the consistency of mud. We then linked this learning to the story, and discussed what happened to the
ground under Mr. Gumpy’s car, when it started to rain?

The children then used a range of vehicles to explore how each vehicle travelled on d[fferent surfaces and shared
their thinking with the adults, before finally using the outside loose parts to build their favourite vehicles.




In Music this week, the children excitedly welcomed Emily for their weekly lesson. The children enjoyed singing

and signing to the Hello and Goodbge songs and enjoyed playing their percussion instruments in time to the music

and together. AMAZING WORK!!!

Finally, this week our AMAZING children took part in their first Sports Day at Hollinswood School. The children
joined their link classes and competed with their peers across KS1. All the children independently took part in
several track races, followed by a range of field events.

[
Have a fabulous weekend!
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Thank you j’or all your hard work!




